Sheffield Wednesday Football Club are looking to increase our fan and
community engagement. We would therefore like to provide your school with
the opportunity to participate in our art competition.

Through their participation, students are encouraged to pursue their creative
talents. The competition is open to all schools in Sheffield with some fantastic
prizes to be won. : ‘

The competition is to design an Owl Family Portrait (Ozzie and Barney) with
two new additions. The family can be pictured anywhere around the stadium
and include new additions such as a female owl, baby owl, or old owl.

All entries need to be sent to Matt Foster, Sheffield Wednesday Football Club,
Hillsborough Stadium, Hillsborough, S6 1SW or emailed to
matthew.foster@swfc.co.uk by Friday 9" November 2018. Entrants need to
include their name, age and school. All winners will have their artwork framed
and displayed around Hillsborough Stadium. Winners will also be provided
with complimentary tickets to a match where they will be presented with their
prize by the Chief Executive Officer, the Chairman or a player during half time.

The prize will be a mascot package for selected matches.

If you would like any further information about this competition, please
contact Matt Foster on 03700 20 1867.

All winners will be contacted through their school once chosen.
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